
To:   ORC   Double-handed   Certificate   Holders: 
 

 
Dear   Friends:  
 
We   have   been   asked   to   set   up   a   new   non-profit   organization   to   represent   the   fast   growing   DH  
segment   of   our   sport   around   the   world.   We   are   in   the   process   of   launching   the   new   site  
offshoredoubles.org    This   group   is   for   everyone   interested   in   double-handing   offshore   including  
couples   and   friends   doing   weekend   races   to   Olympic   athletes   and   serious   programs   globally.  
We   all   have   much   to   learn   and   teach   and   it's   our   mission   to   bring   this   community   together.   We  
already   have   nearly   2500   DH   certificates   worldwide,   so   we   know   the   interest   is   there.  
 
The   call   to   action   is   that   the   World   Sailing   meetings   in   two   weeks   will   determine   if   the   Offshore  
Mixed   Doubles   Event   will   continue   to   be   on   the   slate   for   Paris   2024   and   to   begin   with   we   want   to  
show   the   Olympic   committee   that   Doubles   has   broad   global   support.   So   please   join   us   at  
https://offshoredoubles.org    and   see   some   of   your   friends   who   are   already   there   (and   don’t   forget  
to   invite   your   co-skipper)!.  
 
Thank   you!  
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